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Trust Psalm 

God is our refuge. We trust God always. 
My soul, be at rest in God alone, from whom comes my hope. God alone is my 

rock and my salvation, my secure height; I shall not fall. My safety and glory are 
with God, my strong rock and refuge. Trust God at all times, my people! Pour 

out your hearts to God our refuge! 
Psalm 62: 6-9 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Fri 25 Aug 
Catholic Secondary College 
Year 7 2019 Applications close 
Tues 29 & Wed 30 Aug 
School Nurse here for Founda-
tion students 
Wed 30 Aug 
Reconciliation Parent Night 
7.00pm for Grade 3 
Thurs 31 Aug 
Father’s Day Stall 
Fri 1 Sept 
Father’s Day Assembly 
2.30pm 
Wed 6 Sept 
P&F Meeting 
Fri 8th Sept 
Professional Learning Day: 
Religious Education—NO 
school for students 
Wed 13 Sept 
PAB Meeting 
Thurs 21 Sept 
Susan McLean Cyber Safety 
Parent Workshop 7.00-
8.30pm 
Fri 22 Sept 
Our Lady’s Show Day 
AOM Assembly 
End of Term 3 at 3.15pm. 
Mon 9 Oct 
Start of Term 4 8.45am 
Wed 11 Oct 
P&F Meeting 
Fri 13 Oct 
Parish Movie 
Tues 17 Oct 
Parent Confirmation Night 
with Fr Elio Capra 

SACRAMENTS 2017 
Reconciliation (Year 3) 
Thursday 14 September 
Confirmation (Year 6) 
Friday 17 November 

“Everything they owned was held in common.”  Acts 4:32 
Dear Parents, 
 
We had a very exciting start to our school week with our 
annual Book Week Parade. Thank-you to all the parents 
who went to so much effort to make and find costumes 
for their child/ren. The parade was simply amazing and 
seems to get better each year. It really was a wonderful way to start the day and 
the week; seeing all the students dressed up ‘in character’. The hall was buzzing 
with so much joy! Thank-you to all the parents who were able to come to the pa-
rade, it was really great having you all there. Thank-you to Ms Geraldine Maguire 
for organising the special parade.  
 
On Tuesday, Ms McManus accompanied the children who competed in the Dis-
trict Athletics. It was a great day and a great experience for all involved.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reconciliation Parent Night 
 
A reminder again for parents of students making their first Recon-
ciliation, the upcoming parent information evening with Maria 
Forde is next week. The evening is on Wednesday 30th August in 
the Fr John Maher Auditorium. Please see Ms Lipski’s notice fur-
ther in the Newsletter for more information. 

SAVE THE DATE– Thursday 21st of September 7pm-8:30pm Susan McLean Cyber Safety – Parent 
Information Session In the Father John Maher Auditorium http://

www.cybersafetysolutions.com.au/ 

Congratulations to all children 

who competed in the District Ath-

letics at Newport Athletics track. 

Thank you to Ms Jo McManus who 

accompanied the children. The 

teachers were very proud of all 

the children who competed with 

great sportsmanship and repre-

sented Our Lady’s School so well. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Christine Carabott 
Mrs Christine Carabott 
Acting Principal 
ccarabott@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Insight SRC Surveys – One important way for YOU to have a voice in all facets of school life 

Last week, I mentioned the Insight SRC surveys that we will hand out to parents to complete this week. If 

you receive a survey, I urge you to take the time to complete it. The survey is a very important component 

of school life as it represents the voice of staff, parents and students who complete it. 

Therefore, it gives parents an opportunity to provide the school with feedback about 

many aspects of school life. Over the next couple of weeks, the staff and the Year 3-6 stu-

dents will also be completing the survey. Once the data is collated Principals will be sent 

their school’s data and this will support  the school in the development of School Im-

provement Plan and Annual Action Plan for the following year. We take the feedback se-

riously and use it to assist us in our school plans for 2018.  

Learning Walk 

Last week, we held a General Learning Walk. We had a substantial number of parents who responded indi-

cating they would be attending. However, on the day, a small number of parents enjoyed the opportunity to 

be immersed in the learning across quite a few classrooms in the school. The parents provided some great 

feedback. Thank-you to the parents who attended—it was absolutely wonderful sharing the morning with 

you.  

Father’s Day Stall & P&F News 

Next Thursday, the P&F will be running the annual Father’s Day Stall. Please send along 

some money with your child so they are able to ‘shop’ for their Father’s Day gift. The P&F 

committee have been working for quite a while to organize the Father’s Day Stall. The 

Father’s Day Raffle will be drawn at our school assembly on the 1st September.  

The P&F committee are also organizing show bags in conjunction with the school’s annual Show Day at the 

end of the term. Please see the P&F information contained in the newsletter. Thank-you to all the members 

of the P&F for your commitment and dedication in providing these opportunities for all our students.  

Professional Learning Day 

On Friday 8th September, the staff of Our Lady’s will be engaged in professional learning focusing on          

Religious Education. The facilitator for the day will be Cath Boyle who is extremely experienced and will be   

enriching the staff with further learning regarding the Church traditions and history. As 

this day is a professional learning day for staff, the school will be closed. Please mark this 

date in your diaries. YMCA are providing the opportunity for parents to enrol your child/

ren in a full day of care on this day. Please see further information in the newsletter.  

Art Exhibition @ the Granary 

The student’s art week will be on display at The Granary for an extra week.  All artwork will be on display 

until the 9th September.  



 



 



 



 

Winners are:  
FI: Zac W & Sam A  FJ: Aria W & Stephanie T 
1K: Chloe N & Zoe A  1L: Chloe Dan N & Steven C 
2M: Chum C & Izabella T 2N: Hunter W & Luka K 
3E: Betty T & Hugo N  3F: Sally-Grace O & Vienna D 
4G: Alisha P & Thomas S 4H: Alice C & Lucija K 
5C: Liam M & Hannah R 5D: Moksha J & Amy P 
6A: Andy N & Alex A  6B: Kap Cin C & Kate D                Happy Reading!! 



 

YMCA CHILDREN’S PROGRAMS OSHC 
PROGRAMS AT A GLANCE 
 

A variety of seasonal fruit and vegetables are always offered to children for afternoon snack! A variety of arts, crafts, board 
games, construction, recreational activities, sensory and imaginary play opportunities are available every day for children to 
choose. Homework & Home Readers Time – Our YMCA staff are there to encourage home readers and homework and most 
days we set aside a time to encourage this! If you or someone else is picking up your child (children) early from school and they 
are not attending the after school care, please let OSHC Team know. 
Please remember children need to bring their school hat (Broadbrim Hat, Bucket Hat or Legionaries Hat) from 1st September to 
1st May and sunscreen will need to be applied when playing outside. 
Bookings and Cancellations: It is important to book your child’s place so we can plan and expect their arrival at After School 
Care.  To ensure the safety of your child please notify us of any absences or additional days of care via the My Family Lounge Por-
tal http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/enrol/my-family-lounge-sign-in.html  
As a reminder please note that the cancellation period of 7 days notice applies for all After School Care bookings. For additional 
information on our program please visit http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/school-care/our-locations/our-ladys-ps.html  
There may be certain circumstances where children receive gifts or prizes throughout the year as part of our advertised programs. 
These occasions would be advertised on our program planners to provide parents/guardians with prior notification. Occasions 
where children may receive gifts/prizes as advertised are as follows: last day of school terms, end of year celebrations, designated 
holiday program days, cultural and festive celebration days and during organised program competitions.Thank You, 
Brad and Our Lady’s OSHC Team 

For all Bookings and Cancellations 
please call us directly on 0401 700 401 

Email us: ourladysoshc@ymca.org.au For any Account Information 

please call our office on: 8371 0500 

www.childrensprograms.ymca.org.au 

Week 7 Monday 28 August 

DAY After School Care Activities Afternoon Tea 

Monday 
Staff: Brad, Hang 

Inside: Father’s Day Cards Outside: Playground and AFL 
Seasonal Fruit & Veggies Garlic 
Bread 

Tuesday 
Staff: Brad, Lucette, Hang 

Inside: Father’s Day Bookmarks Outside: Playground and 
Octopus 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies Varie-
ty of Biscuits 

Wednesday 
Staff: Brad, Hang, Chelsea 

Inside: Father’s Day Placemat Outside: Playground and Fruit 
Salad 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies Fairy 
Bread 

Thursday 
Staff: Brad, Hang, Chelsea 

Inside: Children’s Choice Father’s Day Gifts Outside: Play-
ground and Soccer Homework + Readers 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies 
Crackers, Dip and Celery 

Friday 
Staff: Brad, Hang 

Children’s Choice: Games, Activities Inside & Out. Cooking 
Ice Biscuits with Hang Please bring school hat from today 
01/09/17 

Seasonal Fruit & Veggies Noo-
dles 

Whole School Care - Friday 8 September 

Please register your interest on the sign 

up sheet in After School Care or online by 

Thursday 31 August 

http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/enrol/my-family-lounge-sign-in.html
http://www.childrensservices.ymca.org.au/school-care/our-locations/our-ladys-ps.html


A Reminder! Family Night with Maria Forde for First Reconciliation 
 

Dear Parents, 
Maria Forde is an Irish–Australian singer, song-writer, educator and facilitator. 
Drawing upon years of musical performance, teaching and a love of liturgy, she will 

be leading us in preparation for the Sacrament of Reconciliation. Details of the night are as follows: 
 

7:00p.m. in the Fr. John Maher Auditorium on Wednesday 30th August 
 

This meeting is for parents and children who are preparing for this Sacrament. Your attendance at 
this meeting is required and expected, as it is an important part of our program. 
 
Family Night for Reconciliation:   30th August 7:00 p.m. in the Auditorium 
Sacrament of Reconciliation   14th September 7:00pm in the church 
 

To Everyone: You are most welcome to come along and learn /discover / experience more about 
this special Sacrament even if your child is not being prepared this year.  
 
We look forward to seeing you all on 30th August, 
 
Ms Halina Lipski Religious Education Leader 

An important message organised by Mary & Alisha in 4G who are living out the Our Lady’s 
School values of Compassion, Service and Justice through their iTime project.  

 
Hi, Our names are Mary and Alisha, and we are from 4G. As part of 
our i-Time action project, we would like to help people in poverty 
this winter. We would like to collect some things to donate to the 
Salvation Army and St Vinnies. 

 

We would like to ask for your HELP by donating things you may no 
longer use or you have extra at home, such as: 

Jumpers, blankets, gloves, beanies and scarves. 

 

All donations can be brought to our classroom, 4G. We would ask you to bring any donations 
by Monday 28th August so we can get these goods to people in need during this cold time of 
year. 
 

We kindly thank you in advance for thinking of others and sharing these things that will be 
very important to people in poverty. 

 

THANK YOU, 
 
Mary and Alisha 4G 



Shopping Tour - Our Lady's Annual Shopping Tour – Saturday 14 October 2017 

 

Come join us for a day of good food, great company and fantastic shopping!!! 

For $72 you will be provided with freshly baked morning and afternoon tea, a 2-course 
lunch, coach transfers and entry to all outlets. 

 

Various Outlets will be visited with a mixture of fashion wear, bags & leather goods, manchester, home and 
kitchen wares, shoes and skincare, etc....–The tour will be individually tailored to our group. 

 

Get a head start on your Christmas shopping or just enjoy a great day shopping with friends and help raise 
funds for the school at the same time with a percentage of sales paid back to school. 

 

To secure your place, please email names of people wishing to attend to gina.bill@hotmail.com 

A $40 deposit per person is required by 31 August 2017 with balance of $32 payable by 21 September 2017. 
Payments to be made via Qkr App or alternatively please call Gina on 0414 535 729 to make alternative pay-
ment arrangements or if further information is required. Please list all the shoppers names either on Qkr, or 
email Gina. 

 

Actual times will be confirmed closer to the date, but we can expect to be picked up at the school around 
7.30am and back at school again around 5:30pm. Family and friends are welcome, although unfortunately 
we are unable to take children under 12 on the bus. 

mailto:gina.bill@hotmail.com


ALL ORDERS NEED 
TO BE MADE ON 

OUR QKR APP 
 

BY TOMORROW 
 

FRIDAY AUGUST 
25th! 














